

Ambition · Pride · Success

1st March 2022

Dear Parent/Carer

On behalf of the Governing Body, I am delighted to be able to offer your child a place at Haileybury Turnford for September 2022. I trust that you will have also received a separate notification and acceptance information from the Local Authority. Your acceptance should be made to the Local Authority by 15th March.

We are certain that this will be the start of a long, happy and fruitful association with Haileybury Turnford. We see that relationship developing from when your child arrives in September as an enthusiastic member of Year 7, until they leave at the end of Year 11 or our Sixth Form as a confident young adult. The school vision is quite simply to be the best school we can be, developing every aspect of our students to ensure that they can thrive, flourish and succeed. Our relationship with Haileybury continues to develop, having a direct positive impact on students at Haileybury Turnford.

- We have a new building with 12 classrooms, 3 science laboratories, and a large library which opened in September 2021
- Despite the challenges posed by COVID-19, our school community has remained connected, and our students have been very well supported by our staff, and many supported by new digital devices provided by the school
- Exam results continue to rise: prior to the pandemic, our Year 11 maths results in 2019 were the 12th best for progress from Key Stage 2 to Key Stage 4 in Hertfordshire
- The progress made by our sixth formers in their A Levels in 2019 placed us 16th out of all academies and maintained schools in Hertfordshire
- A greater proportion of our sixth formers have successfully started apprenticeships and university courses in the past two years, as a result of the excellent support provided to them

We are fully committed to working in partnership with parents and will do all we can to develop the strongest possible relationship with you to enable this to happen.

You will no doubt have queries between now and September and we are here to help. Our staff are here to assist you in whatever way they can. We will have a New Parents' Evening and an Induction Day in school for your child in the Summer Term. Further information will be sent to you, including the confirmation of these dates in due course.

We look forward to meeting you and working closely with you in the years to come.

Welcome to Haileybury Turnford.

Yours sincerely

Russell Matcham
Chair of Governors

Re Marcham

